
Renew, Rebuild, Reach Out 

Sunday January 8th, 2023 

HIGHFIELD BAPTIST CHURCH 

290 St. George Street, Moncton, NB E1C 1W5 

(506) 857-4260 | www.highfieldbaptist.org 

Email: highfield@nb.aibn.com 

This Week: Kyla M & Laura N 

Next Week: Taylor H & Jane G 

mailto:highfield@nb.aibn.com


Sunday Small Groups for all ages at 9:15am 

Morning Worship Service online and in-person at 10:30am.  

 

Pastor Gary brings the message “Word Of The Year: Deo 

Volente” based on James 4:13-17 

Nursery available for babies & toddlers anytime during the ser-

vice. Jr. Church for grades K-5 are dismissed midway through 

the worship service.  

Men’s Coffee & Get Together– Thursdays at 6:45pm in the church 
parlour. Zoom option available. Contact Wes for more info. 

Youth Group— Resuming January 18th. 

Prayer Meeting— Wednesdays at 6:30pm in the parlour. You can 
also join through Zoom.  

Devotional & Prayer—Wednesdays at 1:30pm. Anyone welcome. 

Interested in being a part of our tech team? We are looking for a 
team of people who want to learn how to run sound, livestream, 
slides & our cameras! If you have experience, great! If not, we can 
arrange for training. Contact a member of staff if you are interested.  

Nursery Volunteers: We are looking for volunteers for our nursery! 
If you are interested, contact Pastor Cody, Kyla M or Jessica L. 

New to Highfield? Fill out the orange Connect Card in front of you 

& place it in one of our offering baskets located at each exit! 

Offering Envelopes: 2023 offering envelopes 
are now available in the gym! Please note that 
envelope numbers have been changed. If you do 
not see yours or would like offering envelopes, 
please contact the church office.  

 

Annual Reports: It’s that time of year again. Please submit your 
annual reports to the office by Sunday, January 22nd.   

 

The Darrell and Laura Lee Bustin WMS group will meet on Tues-
day Jan. 17 at 1:30 in the parlour. Note time. We will have the Great 
Canadian Bible Study. Everyone is welcome.  

 

Ladies’ Luncheon: All ladies are welcome to join us for a warm 
winter luncheon on Saturday, Jan 21st at 11 am. Please RSVP by 
phone to either Jane (506-380-2504) or Martha (506-854-8410) by 
January 15th. Donations to cover the costs are welcome. Winter 
storm reschedule date if needed - Jan 28th  

 

January Service Project: This month we are col-
lecting adult winter hats. If you would like to make 
a donation, please drop them off on the sides of 
the stage in the Worship Centre.  

 

 

We invite you to scan the QR code below to 

register for free & take a spiritual gifts test. It 

takes about 10-15 minutes & will tell you what 

your spiritual gifts are. It can also be found un-

der the “Next Steps” tab on our website. When 

finished, click “My Account” at the top, then “link 

my test results” on the lefthand side. Enter code 

4F6E53. There is a resource describing the spir-

itual gifts available at the connections centre. 



What’s Your Word for 2023? – “DEO VOLENTE” James 4:13-17 

As we enter a New Year there is always hope and promise of better 
things or big things. It’s one of the reasons we plan and set goals for 
the year. The problem is, we don’t always plan wisely or with proper 
motives. Today we are going to consider what James is advising us 
to do as we begin 2023 and how we can properly plan for the new 
year. 

 

The number one plan for 2023 is, don’t plan ____________ God. 

 

Planning without any ____________ for God never works. 

 

 

 

Planning without any ____________ of God never works. 

 

 

 

Planning without ____________ to God never works. 

 

 

 

Planning in obedience to God is an ____________ of the heart. 

 

 

“Deo Volente – As God Wills” 


